
8.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

 

09/16/15 A letter addressed to Superintendent Bill Gronseth and School Board 

Members from the Duluth Equestrian Club, thanking the School Board for 

approving their club and expressing what it means to the club to be able to 

participate in a sport that is sponsored by their schools. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


